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Please list any changes to your address, phone or e-mail: 

 
www.prescottcorral.org 

March, 2023 Meeting and Dinner 
Thursday, March 2nd  

Prescott Centennial Center 
1989 Clubhouse Drive, Prescott, AZ 

       5:15 PM - Doors Open for Social Hour 
       6:00 PM - Business Meeting 
       6:15 PM - Dinner  
       7:00 PM-  Speaker Presentation 
 
                                      Menu 

Mixed Green Salad 
                                 Shepherd’s Pie 
                                  Irish Chicken 
                         Carrots and Red Potatoes 
                           Warm Rolls and Butter 
                              Chocolate Brownies 

 
 
                     

 

After Dinner Program 
“The History of the Prescott Fire Department:    

1885 to the Here and Now” 
Presenter: Conrad Jackson 

Learn how the Prescott Fire Department came to be 
established, why it changed from a volunteer 
department to a paid one, and background on the 
impactful fires that our community has endured. 
Conrad’s historical journey includes photos and 
stories beginning in the 1800’s depicting the 
department’s 137-year history.  
Conrad Jackson has spent 28 years in the fire service, 
20 of them as a firefighter with the Prescott Fire 
Department. While serving on the PFD, he wrote his 
book about the department’s history which secured 
him the role as its historian. Recently retired, he 
achieved his goal of over 10,000 responses with the 
PFD. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

Reservation Information-Check must be mailed by Thursday, Feb 23, 2023 
 

                              Please do not arrive before 5:15 PM.  Please wear your badge. Thanks! 
                 Pick up a combined Dinner Ticket and Raffle Ticket as you enter-please bring small bills !! 

                Mail the form below in the enclosed envelope (no later than Thur, February 23) with a check 
                             PAYABLE TO “WESTERNERS” to PO Box 11086, Prescott, AZ 86304-1086. 

 

**2023 Dinner Pricing. -- Payment in advance with a reservation is $33** 
Walk-ins with no reservation will be charged $38 -- if a dinner is available.  

 

For reservation changes, please call Bob Harner @ 602-616-5825.  
He will try to accommodate you, but we cannot guarantee that late changes will be possible.  

 
Dinner Reservation Form for Thursday, March 2, 2023 

 

Checks should be received as soon as possible! Self-addressed envelope enclosed. 
 

        ________# of Reservations @ $33 each………………………Total $: _______________ 
 

Name(s) & Guest Names: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

WESTERN ATTIRE ENCOURAGED AND APPRECIATED 
 
  
 
 
  
 

Support our local museums and help preserve our history! 

 

March, 2023 



 

Contact Kathy Mancino at jkmancino@gmail.com or 928-362-9240 to contribute items for the ROUNDUP. 
Be sure to take a look at our Web Site at www.prescottcorral.org. 

A Message from Our Sheriff 
Howdy Fellow Westerners, 
Thank you to all who have renewed your membership to our Corral. This month we are distributing our “Final 
Notice”. We realize that many of you will have renewed by the time you get this Roundup. If you have, there 
is no need to contact our “Keeper of the Chips” again.  
As I mentioned at our January dinner, please consider getting your Roundups delivered to your email. We  
will have a sign-up list at our meeting and will begin with the emailing of the March Roundups. 
Deputy Sheriff Shelly Dannatt and I met with the Director of the Phippen Museum in January. This was the 
first step in planning our August 5, 2023 Symposium. We are looking forward to another full day of 
exceptional speakers. 
In the past, we asked Western History Symposium attendees to give us their email addresses so that we could 
continue to communicate with them. Recently, we emailed previous non-Corral attendees (whose email 
addresses we could read) with the date and location for our upcoming Symposium along with a copy of the 
Roundup and a Corral brochure.  
I am pleased to announce that the Sharlot Hall Museum will again join our Corral in presenting the Sharlot 
Hall Award. It will be given to a well-deserving candidate (to be selected by the Sharlot Hall Museum) at our 
November dinner meeting. This award has a 38-year history of being presented to a living Arizona woman for 
her valuable contributions to the understanding and awareness of Arizona and its history. Some previous 
awardees are current Corral members or were past members.  
We are fortunate to have many members with unique lives and professions. Several have made presentations 
to our Corral. We have historians, researchers, authors, directors of local western museums and institutions 
and community leaders. I hesitate to name them because I might leave someone off the list which I would hate 
to do. We truly follow our mission to promote and preserve the history of the West. 
Happy trails to you, until we meet again! 

Kathy Mancino 
Sheriff 

928-362-9240 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prescott Corral News & Announcements 
 

Support our local history museums and institutions and help preserve our history! 


